
DOCUMENT OF INTERNATIONAL MONETARY FUND 
AND NOT FOR PUBLIC USE 

EBAP/84/265 

December 7, 1984 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Absence of Deputy Managing Director 

The Deputy Managing Director will be traveling during the 
period December 8-19, 1984, to Tokyo, San Francisco, Zurich, Frankfurt, 
Paris, and Bahrain, for the purpose of describing the proposed Fund 
financial arrangement with Argentina to commercial bank groups. 
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